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Mr. Tim Lambert 
Executive Director, Health Protection 
4th Floor 1515 Blanshard Street 
Victoria BC V8W 3C8 
 
December 23, 2010 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lambert 
 
Re: OIC 476, 2010 Treatment Method and Holding Tank Setbacks 
 
Thank you for your response to my original letter of November 5, 2010.  
 
With respect the OIC 476, 2010, we would like to understand the information, data and/or conditions 
that indicate that there has been an increase in public health outbreaks in BC as a result of the 
inappropriate setbacks used under the previous regulations. 
 
In regards to the CSA B65 exemption, would you direct us to the  literature, studies or documentation 
that indicate the unique conditions that may exist  that put BC at more risk?  
 
It is important to note that the CSA B65 draft standard is being developed to ensure consistent standards 
across Canada and to provide the industry a mechanism to comply with the Agreement on Internal 
Trade. The development committee would be very interested in information that indicates that important 
considerations have not been addressed.  
 
I appreciate the time and effort made to respond to my letter and subsequently our members concerns, a 
clear understanding of the rational for the setbacks is important to the industry in order that we can 
ensure an appropriate outcome in design and use of onsite systems.  
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
John Rowse, BAA, C.P.H.I.(C),MA 
Executive Director.  
 
cc: John Rustad MLA 

Pat Bell MLA 
Michael Zemanek 
John Leech 

BC Onsite Sewage Association 
Box 101 – 6450 Island Hwy  
Nanaimo BC V9T 1X2 
Tel: 250-758-8442   Fax: 250-758-8448 
Email: info@bcossa.com   Website: www.bcossa.com  


